
August 26, 1936 

Runyan Tobacco Go. 
68 W, Chicago St. 

Col@water, Michigan. 

Gentlemen: 

Atten,. Mr. Stanley J. Borden, 

We of the Kiwanis Club want to express to you 
our sincere thanks for the box of Harvesters sent down 
to our mecting last night. Each and every one enjoyed 
them very much, : 

_ Thanking you agein, we are 

Very sincerely, 

KIWANIS CLUB OF COLDWATER 

President 

Secretary 


